
Committee Secretary, 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee, 
Box 6100 
Parliament House, 
CANBERRA, ACT, 2600 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Please be advised of my dismay at the proposed Bill above. 
 
It has no real representation for those being victimised.  Driven only by a motivation of power and 
control over freedom of choice and speech governed already by moral law. 
 
One can only wonder why these agendas are supported by politicians - for what purpose do such 
Bills serve that Australia's Constitution does not pursue? 
 
People of this nation are not hijacked so easily and will vote accordingly in future.  
 
Please consider that quality of life is not found in legislation but in one's respect of values and 
principles that give life.   
 
Therefore this Bill is not appropriate anywhere, anytime. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Dorothy Long 

 


